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To start off the October newsletter we would like to say how well all of the children that have moved 

from babies have settled into Tweenies. We feel as though we have started to see some good friendships 

form as well as good relationships with the staff in the room too. We look forward to lots more dancing, 

activities and fun.  

Physical activity: 

 

Did you know that children should 

get 60 minutes of exercise a day 

whether this is running around, 

dancing or larger gross motor 

skills.  

In Tweenies we have been 

focusing on getting moving. 

Our favourite dances recently 

have been shake your sillies out, 

baby shark and so many more. If 

you would like to know some songs 

for you to join in at home with 

your children please ask one of 

the staff members in the room 

and they will be more than happy 

to help. 

As the colder weather is here can 

I please ask that all children have 

named all in ones/ waterproof 

trousers and jacket, warm coats, 

hats, scarves and gloves as we do 

try to go outside in all weathers. 

Dates to remember: 

  

Halloween: 31st October        

Bonfire night :5th November 

    

Remembrance Day: 11th   

November  

Diwali: 12th November 

Parents evening: 13th 

November 

 

 
We have recently started forest school on a Thursday, The 

children have loved this and have joined in with activities such as 

natural painting using leaves and sticks, looking for colours in the 

forest school area, building a bug hotel and so much more. They 

especially love the different swings and areas that they get to 

explore. 

From Rhea, Kirsty and Laura  


